
Call for Nominations for the 2025 Board of Directors 
 

Dear EPGC Members 

As we approach the year’s end, it’s time to be thinking and planning for 2025.  Part of that 
planning includes the Stockholder meeting and Board elections this coming February.  The 
annual Stockholder Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 19th at 6:00pm at the 
EPGC Clubhouse. 

At this writing, we currently have 4 (four) Board seats open for the election in February.  As a 
result, we are encouraging those Stockholders interested in serving on the Board to please 
send an email stating so to Sally North, Board Secretary at:  sallyjnorth@yahoo.com or the 
club office at: admin@elpasogc.com . Any member wishing to become a stockholder may 
do so by contacting Sally North.  Stock voting privileges are $25 per member, limit one. 

All nominations must be submitted by midnight December 31.  Candidates must be a 
current Stockholder at EPGC and be in Good Standing with the Club to be eligible. In 
January we will send information to all stockholders including the following: 

• Names and Bios of all candidates 

• Information on ballots and voting procedures 

• Meeting agenda 

• Other items for voting consideration 

The Board of Directors and Staff wish you and your family a very Merry 
Christmas and Holiday season, along with a healthy and happy New Year! 
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